
 

 

Notification· October 2021 Rail 

Gawler Rail Electrification Project 
Track resurfacing activities within the rail corridor  

The Gawler Rail Electrification Project will be undertaking essential track 
works along the Gawler rail line, between 6pm Wednesday, 13 October and 
6am Thursday 14 October 2021, weather permitting. 

The works will be within the rail corridor, in the vicinity of your property, 

between Howard Street, Gawler and Gawler Central Railway Station.  The 

works involve compacting the ballast stones under the railway lines through 

a process called ‘tamping’.  

As the crews move along the railway line, medium to high levels of noise 

can be expected when the tamping machinery is in close proximity to your 

property.  

While tamping can be noisy and dusty, it is required to ensure durability of 

the track, improve the ride quality of trains and is an important part of 

ensuring good track condition.  

You may experience high-level vibration and hear noise from rail 
equipment, machinery, vehicle movements and essential communication 
between workers, however every effort will be made to minimise disruption 
to residents during these works. 

If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the 

project team, please call 1300 080 834 or email: 

dit.gawlerelectrification@sa.gov.au 

Kind regards, 

Gawler Rail Electrification Project Team 
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